
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear, 

 

I apologise for the delay you have had in gaining a response from the team. 

We now have the following information regarding your request, which was: 

FOI: 230908 

Under the Freedom of Information Act, I would like to request the following 
information by return email: 

Do South-East Coast Ambulance Service have a medicines management unit, 
and if so, does the department employ medicines management co-ordinators 
(or equivalent), and at what banding / pay grade are these staff employed 
on? 

Please could you also supply the appropriate job description/s and 
specifications. 

 
 
Yes we do have the equivalent role – Pharmacy Support Worker – Agenda for 
Change band 2 
 
 
We have also supplied a job description in your email attachments and hope this answers your 
request.  
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance  
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email  
address: 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 


